Dear Senator [last name],
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to ask you to support Senator Hoeven’s “WOTUS” amendment to the Energy and Water Development Appropriations bill. This amendment effectively blocks the implementation of the “WOTUS” rule. 
As a member of a not-for-profit, member-owned electric cooperative, I have concerns about the impact of the “WOTUS” rule to my electric co-op.  I support legislative efforts to block the implementation of this rule. 
I urge you to support Senator Hoeven’s amendment to the Energy and Water Development Appropriations bill.
Sincerely,



